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Jim van Hees appointed as interim Chief Financial Officer of Athora 
Netherlands 
 

Athora Netherlands N.V. (Athora Netherlands) announces today that Jim van Hees has been 
appointed as interim Chief Financial Officer (member of the Executive Board) of Athora 
Netherlands and its insurance subsidiaries, effective 1 July 2021. The Dutch Central Bank (DNB) and 
the Works Council of Athora Netherlands have approved the appointment. 
 
Maarten Dijkshoorn, chairman of the Supervisory Board of Athora Netherlands, says: “I am pleased 
to welcome Jim to the Executive Board of Athora Netherlands. He has extensive knowledge and 
broad experience in the financial services industry, particularly in the areas of IFRS 17 and finance 
transformation. As we look for a permanent replacement of the CFO role, I have great confidence in 
Jim’s ability to lead our finance team on an interim basis. ” 
 
Biography of Jim van Hees 
Van Hees (1974) joins Athora Netherlands from PwC where he served in several senior finance 
positions with his most recent role senior director, focusing on servicing insurance, pension service 
providers and asset managers within the CFRO domain. Prior to PwC, Van Hees served as manager 
for KPMG. Van Hees began his career as a Treasury Management advisor for MeesPierson. He has a 
Master of Science in Management from Nyenrode University. 
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About Athora Netherlands  

Athora Netherlands N.V. is the holding company for, among others, SRLEV N.V., Proteq 

Levensverzekeringen N.V., ACTIAM N.V. and Zwitserleven PPI N.V. Athora Netherlands’ subsidiaries 

are also active on the Dutch market with, among others, the Zwitserleven, Reaal and ACTIAM brands. 

A balance sheet total of EUR 66 billion (end of December 2020) makes Athora Netherlands one of the 

largest insurers in the Netherlands. Athora Netherlands Holding Ltd. is the sole shareholder of Athora 

Netherlands N.V. For more information please visit www.athora.nl. 

 

Disclaimer 

This press release by Athora Netherlands N.V. contains information that qualified or may have 

qualified as inside information for the purposes of Article 7 of the Market Abuse Regulation (EU) 

596/2014 (MAR).  

 

This press release exclusively contains factual information and must not be interpreted as an opinion 

or recommendation with regard to the purchase or sale of securities issued by Athora Netherlands 

N.V. and/or one or more of its subsidiaries. This press release does not contain any value judgements 

or predictions with regard to the financial results of Athora Netherlands N.V. and/or its subsidiaries. 
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If you do not wish to receive any press releases from Athora Netherlands, please send an email to 

info@athora.nl  

 

 


